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I m in favor of allowing RAMACO to continue to find best use of Wyoming's abundant natural
resource coal and to develop solutions for its future use for the benefit of Sheridan, Wyoming, and
the people of the United States. I therefore recommend approval for the Brook Mine revised draft
permit application.
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